Chad Morris Memorial Walkway

BRICK ORDER FORM
Sponsored by the TUHS Class of 1998

Thank you for your interest in purchasing a brick in honor of former Taft Union High School students,
faculty, and staff who have passed away. Each granite brick is $125.00. PLEASE complete this form
very carefully because the name of the person will appear on the brick as it is spelled on this form.
Misspelled names are not the responsibility of the Class of 1998 or TUHSD.

% The person to be honored must have attended Taft Union High School. If he/she did not graduate
from Taft Union, list the year he/she would have graduated. (Records are on file at the TUHS
Guidance Center if you are unsure of the person’s graduating class.)

Name of purchaser: Phone #

Address
[ Check here if purchasing as a gift and you wish to remain anonymous to the family.

Instructions: Only 12 characters are allowed on each line, with a maximum of two lines for the name.
After looking at the examples, please fill in the name as you would like it to appear. All text will be
centered. If the full name does not fit on the first line, the second line may be used for the last name.

Examples:
John Doe Mr. John Doe Mrs. Jane Doe
Class of 1999 Staff 1972-98 Faculty, '72-'98
Classof _

 Student Brick Check appropriate box
O Staff - Year(s) of Service

[ Faculty - Year(s) of Service

Please make check payable to the TUHS and write “Memorial Walkway” on the memo line. Mail check &
brick order form to: TUHS Business Office, 701 Wildcat Way, Taft, Ca 93268.

The TUHS Class of 1998 thank you for helping to honor Chad Morris’s life and the lives of many others
who have touched us at Taft Union High School.



